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TAKE THE NEW ROAD WEST TO YOUR FUTURE 
Long Awaited Road Connect to Jefferson Opens 

 
College Boulevard, connecting West Los Angeles College to 

Jefferson, opens in February, announced Dr. Rose Marie Joyce, 

Interim President of West Los Angeles College. The road is 1.4 

miles west of the corner of Rodeo (which merges to Jefferson) 

and LaCienega.  

 

 “This make the college more accessible to residents in our 

service area to our north and east,” explained Dr. Joyce. 

“Additionally, it should help to relieve some of the student traffic 

flow on Overland Avenue.” (The college’s other entrance is on 

Overland Avenue, south of Jefferson.) On that note, Dr. Joyce 

continued that the college has taken steps to discourage 

students and others from using the new road as a cut through 

between Jefferson and Overland. 

 

To make this long desired road possible, the college used voter 

approved construction bond funds to acquire the land and to 

construct the road. Now that construction is complete, the Los 

Angeles Community College District will be able to sell the 

unused parcel of land directly adjacent to the road. The 

proceeds from the land sale will go toward future campus 

renovations and enhancements.  

 

                   
 

 
 
 


